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ALERT! NEW POLICY! Please remember that students will NOT be notified that items are in the front office for pick up. Students are welcome to go to the office to pick up items during their passing periods and on the way to and from lunch. Any items left at the end of the day will be given to teams to distribute the following day. Thank you for your help on letting the front office be more efficient! Team Poseidon Teachers
